
RIVER TO SEA TRANSPORTATION PLANNING ORGANIZATION 

COPY MACHINE SERVICES 

NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR BID (IFB) 
  

The River to Sea Transportation Planning Organization (R2CTPO) is seeking a professional firm to 
lease two (2) new copy machines including service. The purpose of this Invitation for Bids (IFB) is to 
solicit responses from qualified firms interested in providing the referenced services. 

Details on the IFB and Scope of Services can be found on the TPO’s website at www.r2ctpo.org.  
Questions may be directed to Herbert Seely at 386-226-0422. 

 

http://www.r2ctpo.org/
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